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Comments: To whom it may concern at the USDA and the Forest Service,

My name is Pat Corrick and I've known Pat Dringman since childhood and Paige from the early 1990's in
Missoula. I've stayed at the Sweet Grass Ranch and fished Sweet Grass Creek. | fully support the land swap
under consideration as it will benefit the surrounding landowners and maintain the natural character of the
proposed Sections. This proposal allows additional access for the public for hunting, hiking and other recreational
purposes.

Best regards and thank you,

Pat Corrick
Missoula, Montana



